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From: Kerry Muir 
Sent: Friday, 10 May 2024 2:11 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission - Kerry Muir

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Kerry Muir. 

The most fundamental responsibility of a government is to care for all Australians, including the most 
vulnerable amongst us.  
If the parliament fails to pabcd this legislation, what is that saying to the Australian population? Are we not all 
equal in your eyes? Do we not care for those who are unable to care for themselves?  
I urge you to recommend that the parliament pabcd this legislation.  
I'm Kerry. I live in Redcliffe. I'm a retired teacher and a grandmother.  
Babies born alive during an abortion are no different from a baby born full term. They can feel pain, and need 
love and care whether they live a few minutes or a few hours.  

Sincerely, Kerry Muir 
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